
 

MEET YOUR NEW COMMITTEE 

Hannah Palframan—Chair—Mum to Skyla (Robins) & Sienna (Cygnets) 

Carly Webber—Secretary—Mum to Lily (Owls) & Theo (Larks) 

Charlotte Budgen—Vice Chair—Mum to Luke (Swans) & Louisa (Robins) 

Sam Keast—Treasurer—Mum to Daisy (Robins) &  Richie (Cygnets) 

Jodie Hamlin—Secretary—Mum to Sophia (Owls)  

Just a quick note from the  new committee, firstly hi!  We would like to 

thank Zeta for all her hard work last year , she has left big boots to fill.  Our 

next PTFA meeting is arranged  for 7th November, 7.30pm at the Rushbrook 

Arms, we have lots to discuss and arrange  so please come along (more 

hands make light work). We welcome  all feedback so please contact us.  

 

 
Our goal 

As most of you are aware 

and for our new families, 

the children's outside play 

equipment was condemned 

and removed last year. 

Therefore our 

aim is to raise 

£20,000 to 

replace it. 

Upcoming events Autumn term 

 Coffee & Cake morning 

      Christmas Disco 

   Parents Christmas present stall 

 Tropic evening  

        

More details to follow—watch this space!!! 

7th October, 2019 
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